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CHAIRMAN KEVIN J. MARTIN’S STATEMENT ON THE ANNOUNCEMENT THAT 
CABLE COMPANIES MAY VOLUNTARILY OFFER FAMILY TIERS 

 
I am pleased that some cable companies may respond to consumer demand and begin to 

voluntarily offer family tiers. For several years, I have been urging the cable and satellite 
industry to give parents additional tools to help them address the increasing amount of coarse 
programming on television. Offering a family-friendly package has always been one of the 
options I supported.  

I look forward to hearing more about the details of their plans and hope that it will 
provide parents with real options to address parents’ legitimate concerns with having to purchase 
programming that they believe is unsuitable for their children. 

 


